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I move to amend item 34 with the following direction: 

- No additional funding is authorized by this action beyond the $9,140,000 already approved 

by Council item 20230720-111. 

- The City Manager is directed to use any previously authorized but unused funds to assist 

current shelter clients with successful exits to housing. 

- In the interest of providing additional time to provide current shelter clients with successful 

housing exits during the planned ramp down of operations, this contract is authorized to 

extend no later than four months (November 30, 2024).   

- The City Manager is directed to provide a ramp down plan for the Marshalling Yard as well as 

regular updates to the Public Health Committee including recommendations that would 

assist in serving current shelter clients with housing resources. 

 


